
T-

.

&R. r.
$ j# "%'4 "Z ' '.UNITED STATES

/g. .t NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION - . , ~

f,I h
'

~ '

REGION 111,

* 799 ROOSEVELT ROAD

5,,;
ocE~ E<tvs. itti~ois 60,377 j

****'
MAY 4 1979

Docket No. 50-483

Union Electric Company
ATTN: Mr. John K. Bryan

Vice President - Nuclear
Post Office Box 149
St. Louis, MO 63166

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated April 25, 1979, informing us of the
steps you have taken to correct the noncompliance identified in our
letter dated April 4, 1979. We will examine your corrective action
during a future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

5 PEE
,

Gaston Fiorelli, Chief

Reactor Construction and
Engineering Support Branch

cc: Mr. W. H. Weber, Manager
Nuclear Construction
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